
 

 

                                                                9th January 2015 

WELCOME BACK 
Welcome back to a new term. There are many exciting learning 
opportunities and activities planned for the children and we look forward 
to welcoming you into school too.  
 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Jacob, Kenzie, Paige, Tyler, Bryony, Angelo and 
Finley who are our star pupils this week.  
 

PARENTS FORUM MEETINGS – ALL WELCOME 
Our termly Parents Forum meeting takes place next Thursday 15th 
January at 3.30pm or 6.00pm. The first part is being jointly led by Mrs 
Parekh and Mr Cooper who will be sharing lots of fun and practical 
ideas for you to use out of school to make the most of incidental 
learning opportunities. Miss Gay will be launching the Children’s 
University scheme at our school which all children from Reception 
upwards are eligible to join. We will also be welcoming John Lewis from 
Kernow Young Carers. Your child’s class teacher will be sharing their 
plans for the term during the second part of each session. 
Just a reminder to pupil premium parents – this meeting is one 
opportunity for you to attend a parent’s event to help secure the 
additional payment for the summer term.   
There will be a film and play room for the children to allow you to attend 
the meetings.   
 

GOVERNOR VACANCY 
You should have received your voting papers earlier this week by 
satchel post. If you require a replacement or additional form please 
contact the school office. The closing date for voting is Thursday 15th 
January at 7pm. Please return your vote in the double envelopes to the 
voting box in the school office.  
 

PARENT AND TODDLER GROUP 
We have a very happy and enthusiastic parent and toddler group that 
meet each Tuesday in the school hall from 9.30 – 11.30am. All parents 
and babies / toddlers will receive a warm welcome. £1.50 per week. 
.  

 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to River Fowey, Y5, who achieved the 
highest attendance overall last term at 97.9%. 
 
RECEPTION CLASS APPLICATIONS 
The closing date is Thursday 15th January. Please contact 
the office if you have not yet applied for your child’s place. 
 

                          Mrs D Tregellas  

DATES. 

January 
12th After School clubs 
start 
13th  FOPS meeting 
2pm. 
Parent / Staff  Choir 
3.30pm  
All welcome to both! 
15th Parents Forum 
3.30 or 6.00pm. 
Please attend this 
meeting. 

 

February 
16th – 20th Half term 
23rd School closed -
INSET 
 

March 
27th last day of term. 
 

April 
13th Back to school 
 

May 
4th Bank Holiday 
25th – 29th Half term 
 

June 
1st School closed – 
INSET 
 

July  
21st Last Day of Term 
 


